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Vern opened the meeting with 9 members present. 
Jerry read the minutes and it was moved to accept. 
Jim gave a treasurer’s report of $486.82, it too was 
moved to accept.  

New Business:  The disposition of the old mower was discussed with Vern to find someone to remove 
and sell for scrap with the club receiving at least half the sale. It was decided to sell the Seawind for 
$800. Vern to take actual pictures and then it will be decided who will post it online for sale. A thank 
you note will be sent to Greg Hart for the donation. 
 

Old Business: Mowing is going fine with the field being in great shape. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


